
Presidential Inaugural Tickets 

On January 21st, 2013, we will celebrate the 57th Presidential Inauguration. 

Tickets to the Inauguration have been fulfilled.  Those who have already made requests will be
receiving notification soon as to the status of their request.  Consequently, any new ticket
requests will be given a “stand-by” status.

If you are interested in being placed on the "stand-by" list for the inauguration of President
Barack Obama for his second term, please use the “ Contact Sam ” link and provide the
following information:  Name, Address, Phone, Email Address and Number of Tickets
Requested.

You may also wish to follow the activities of the Joint Congressional Committee On Inaugural
Ceremonies at this link:  http://www.inaugural.senate.gov/ . Thank you!
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